
Subject: Entrance on Duty (EOD) Survey
Date: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 10:10:19 AM

Good morning,
As part of an internal review of our Entrance on Duty (EOD) process with Non-FTE’s, we are asking if
you could complete a quick questionnaire regarding your feedback with in-person vs. virtual
meetings for on-boarding new Non-FTE employees.  Please use the link below to complete the
questionnaire.
 
(INSEERT LINK)
 
The deadline for completing this questionnaire is (INSERT DATE AND TIME).  Please note that your
answers are anonymous and the results will be aggregated.  Please do not forward this link to
anyone.  If you require assistance, please contact me.

Thank you in advance!
 
Kris Regulski
Lead Administrative Officer
National Institute on Aging/IRP
251 Bayview Blvd
Suite 100/4C027
Baltimore, MD 21224
Phone: 410-454-8731
 


